
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, October 30, 2023 
 
School Spirit Days 

▪ Thank you to everyone who participated in Friday’s Scary Story contest. We had a very clear winner!! 
Congrats! 

▪ Stop by the front hall today at lunch to make your very own toilet paper mummy out of your friends. Fastest 
team will win a prize!! Finally, Tuesday – October 31st is a Halloween Costume Contest! 
 

Music Department 
▪ Attention to those who do performance arts: PPHS has another café talent night coming up on November 16th 

and we wanted to put it on your radar! Auditions will be the week of November 6th and you will be able to 
sign-up on the music room doors next week. All performance arts are welcome! 

 
Soul Food 

▪ Soul Food will meet on Thursdays during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 
Senior Boys Basketball 

▪ Sr. Boys Basketball Tryouts will be held during lunch from 10:45 – 11:15 on the following dates: Thursday, 
October 26th,  Monday, October 30th, and Wednesday, November 1st. 

 
Junior Boys Basketball 

▪ Jr. Boys Basketball Tryouts will be held during lunch today and Tuesday in gym A/B. For any questions, 
please see Mr. Brownridge and Mr. Armstrong. 

 
PPHS Swimmers 

▪ Attention all PPHS Swimmers – If you are interested in joining the Rebel Swim Team, Please meet in Room 
162 at lunch on Tuesday, October 31st. 

 
Yearbooks 

▪ Yearbooks, Yearbooks, Yearbooks! It is time to write history. Who will tell the story of PPHS this year? 

It’s you. ‘The Yearbook Club’ will be meeting today in room 152. All are welcome! Any questions, see Mr. 
Davidchuk. 

 
Library 

▪ A reminder of our introductory meeting for the White Pine Battle of the Books, this Thursday at lunch in the 
library. Battle of the Books members get early access to this year’s White Pine Novels. All readers welcome! 

▪ Come to the library tomorrow and answer a trivia question for a Halloween Treat! 
 

Grade 12’s 
▪ Grad 12 students! Stop by the Guidance office to get your Student Life Expo Box if you haven’t already! 

 
Peer Tutors 

▪ Attention Peer Tutors: Please be reminded that you have a lunch session in Room 162. 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



PPHS Improv Club 
▪ Attention PPHS Improv Club, today right after school we will meet in the drama room. If you do not know 

what improv is, come on out and try it – you might like it! 
 
Guidance – Tutoring Opportunities 

▪ Are you a Grade 11 or Grade 12 student looking to support Grade 9 and 10 students with their studies? Are 
you interested in becoming an Educational Assistant or Teacher? Are you interested in tutoring during lunch 
or after school? Do you want to earn Community Involvement hours for your efforts? Please see Ms. 
Schilling in the Guidance Office if you wish to be a private tutor. 

 


